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Bill 21: Modernized Municipal Government Act Released 
 

Yesterday, the Government of Alberta tabled Bill 21: Modernized Municipal Government Act 
in the Legislature. This legislation is the result of over three years of consultations with 
municipalities and other stakeholders across the province. For an overview of the proposed 
changes, click here. 

Additionally, to inform members and prepare them for the upcoming consultations led by the 
Government of Alberta, the AAMDC is holding a series of workshops across the province. These 
workshops will also allow members to provide the AAMDC with input on the proposed changes 
so that the AAMDC can advocate on their behalf as well as to prepare for the government 
consultations. For further details and to register for the AAMDC workshops near you, click here.  

Please stay tuned through Contact to learn how members can provide additional input to the 
AAMDC.     

Enquiries may be directed to:      

 

Matt Dow 

Policy Analyst 

780.955.4085 

Kim Heyman 

Director of Advocacy and Communications 

780.955.4079 

 

http://www.assembly.ab.ca/ISYS/LADDAR_files/docs/bills/bill/legislature_29/session_2/20160308_bill-021.pdf
http://mgareview.alberta.ca/whats-changing/
http://mgareview.alberta.ca/get-involved/
http://www.aamdc.com/advocacy/member-bulletins/member-bulletin-archive/1061-district-5-aamdc-mga-consultation-rescheduled-%E2%80%93-register-now

